## MOUNTAIN SPARK GAPS

New Providence Amateur Radio Club, Inc. P. O. Box 813, New Providence, N.J. 07974

Var: 8973.1

MEETING:

MONDAY, JANUARY 8, 1973 at 8 p.m. RED CROSS BUILDING, 695 Springfield Ave. Summit

SPEAKER: We have an exciting program planed for you in January. Our honored speaker will be DR. JERRY SEVICK, W2FMI, a frequent contributor to QST. He will speak to us on GROUND MOUNTED SHORT KERTICAL ANTENNA SYSTEMS. Most hams have read his excellent articles in the past, but this time we will have the jump on the rest of the pack, as this subject will not be published in QST until March 1973. Dr. Sevick is currently the Director of Technical Relations for New Jersey Bell'of Murray Hill. He received his PhD from Harvard in 1952 - in Antenna Theory and in Semi-Conductor Devices.

SPEAKER NEXT MONTH: Dr. John Irwing K6SE/2, who is now in the will Peru making astronomical sightings and studying extraterrestrial activities.

eqod ew .YqNSAW won st odw drawoH IA oT CONGRATULATIONS: to see him on wto meters soon.

NIDISCO, INC. 2401 Vauxhall Road 964-7070 now LOCAL FIRM: in electronics but planning to stock Ham Gear, and will stock and/or get anything that you want. Please call them so that they will know your desires.

Heath is producing a 2-meter FM transiever kit and linear kit to be marketed very soon. Looks good!

EQUIPMENT TO UNIOAD: Equipment may be unloaded or obtained from the New Jersey Swap Net. They are on SUNDAY at 10 a.m. on 1950 kHz. and the Maine Horsetraders Net on SUNDAY at 5 p.m. on 3942 kHz. NOTE - Do not mention money, greenstamps, beans or potatoes or you will be in violation of the FCC laws. However a note dropped to the listing station might prove rewarding.

EQUIPMENT FOR SALE: Contact Bay Rowen W2GKF 464-5090. Dumont Scope #304 - \$10

Two Power Supplies 0-25 V adjustable at 400 ma. \$15 each. Both have automatic cutoffs in case of too much drain.

NEWS FOR SPARK GAPS: Material to be included in issues of Mountain Spark Gaps may be submitted to WA2RIM/WA2RRI by mail to 464-9523. (Ten days before issue).

CHRISTMAS DINNER: At the VILLA on December 8th. was the best one we have had yet: Largest group; fine food; excellent banquet hall; good service; and EXCELLENT entertainment furnished by a Club Member - Al Hirsch, K2SKV - who gave a fine talk about his trip to Russia which he illustrated with colored slides he took on the trip - and they were just fine too. (All this in spite of rain).